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Dear Imperial High School Parents, 

 
On behalf of the Imperial FFA Booster Board, let me be the first to welcome you into 
the exciting world of FFA! We invite you to become a member of the Imperial FFA 
Booster Club. The Booster Club is a great source of information for what is going 
on throughout the year with the Imperial High School FFA. It’s a great way to meet 
other parents and learn/share from our collective experiences. Our membership 
to become a Booster Club member is $15 for individuals and $25 for families. A 
membership form will also be provided for those interested in joining. Only paid 
members can vote on agenda items presented at the Imperial FFA Ag Booster Club 
meetings and on election of officers. 

The purpose of the Booster Club is to support our FFA chapter by providing 
resources to send our students to events, state and national conventions, equipment 
for the different show teams, scholarships, food drives, fundraising events, and 
anything else needed to help our students succeed. We work alongside the 
Imperial High School FFA Advisors and its student officers. The Booster Club is 
made up of parents, guardians, and other family members of Imperial High School 
FFA students, as well as our Ag advisors, alumni, friends, and local businesses. 
Many of these expenses are not covered with school district funds. 

The Booster Club meets on the first Thursday of each month in the Ag Department at 
Imperial High School at 6:00 p.m. We have many activities planned for this year so 
you can keep in touch with us and what is going on by becoming a Booster 
member. 

Our success and the benefits our students receive are directly dependent on the 
participation of all parents/guardians of all Imperial High FFA members. Help us 
make this a fun filled and successful year. We have a great officer team this year 
and all of us are looking forward to meeting you and working with you to make the 

 school year a big success! 

We look forward to a great year! If you have any questions regarding the Boosters 
please email us at imperialffaboosters@gmail.com or you could check us out at 
www.imperialffa.com. Thank you in advance for your support and participation. 

 
Sincerely, 

Miguel Meza 
Imperial FFA Booster President 
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